
From: Lovekamp, Rick
To: Rachel McCarty
Subject: Case No. 2024-00326 - Notice of Public Hearing
Date: Friday, April 18, 2025 8:01:00 AM
Attachments: LGE KU Notice of Public Hearing_2024-00326.docx

Rachel,
 
Louisville Gas and Electric Company and Kentucky Utilities Company request that the
attached Notice of Public Hearing be published in the newspapers that serve the LG&E and KU
service territory.  The Notice must be run once during the period of April 22, 2025 – May 6,
2025.
 
Please contact me with any questions.
 
Regards,
Rick E. Lovekamp
Sr. Manager Regulatory Strategy/Policy | State Regulation and Rates | LG&E and KU
2701 Eastpoint Parkway, Louisville, KY 40223
O: 502-627-3780
lge-ku.com
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notice of public hearing

[bookmark: _Hlk69103853]The Public Service Commission of Kentucky issued an order on January 21, 2025, scheduling a hearing to be held on May 13, 2025, at 9 a.m., Eastern Daylight Time, in the Richard Raff Hearing Room at the offices of the Public Service Commission located at 211 Sower Boulevard in Frankfort, Kentucky, for Case No. 2024-00326.  This is an examination of the Electronic 2024 Joint Integrated Resource Plan of Louisville Gas and Electric Company and Kentucky Utilities Company.

This hearing will be streamed live and may be viewed on the PSC website, psc.ky.gov. 

Public comments may be made at the beginning of the hearing.  Those wishing to make oral public comments may do so by following the instructions listed on the PSC website, psc.ky.gov.
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